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Subject: FW: water usage

From: heather erxleben
Sent: Tuesday, June 3, 2025 11:05 AM 
To: Mayor and Council <mayorandcouncil@princegeorge.ca>; Mayor Admin <MayorAdmin@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: water usage 

Dear Mayor and council members, 

I am writing to you with my concerns about irresponsible water usage. In these times of drought, fires and 
climate change, we require new and innovate practices. 

First, there needs to be incentives for people to move away from grass lawns to more native plant species in 
their yards that don’t need as much watering as lawns. 

Next, the watering of park grass areas, golf courses, and private lawns is irresponsible water usage. I am asking 
for this outdated practice to stop immediately. 

Lastly, I would like to say that all bodies of water need special protection from industry, homeowners and 
businesses, to avoid contamination from pesticides and other chemicals that damage, kill, cause disease to 
wildlife and plant species. 

I would like this to be brought to a council meeting and discussed. 

I await your response eagerly, 

Heather Erxleben 
This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the 
sender and know the content is safe. 
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